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Key, Lori

From: mlmorter < >
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 10:41 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Ventura Vaccination passports

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am outraged that members of the council would consider such an invasion proposal-vaccination 
passports-to participate in my God Given right to decide on injecting myself with anything and then 
requiring me to present a “passport” to go about my Constitutional  right to shop and go about my 
business.  
 
I encourage you to uphold the Constitution you all swore an oath to do.  
 
Remember, shoppers and service industry keep this city alive. There are no production companies 
providing tax revenue. Local business will be further impacted by more loss of revenue if a “passport” 
is required to patronize business. Many will just shop online or elsewhere - meaning out of the city.  
 
There are so many residents leaving Ventura due to the restrictions in place, more will follow. Me 
included.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michele Morter.  
Multi generation Ventura resident.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


